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It’s that time of year for coughs and colds. Please 

remember to report your child’s absence each day. 

For information about how to treat your child’s illness 

and when to see a GP or Pharmacist please go to  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/health/colds-coughs-

and-ear-infections-in-children/ 

 

December Issue 2022           

Dear families of Brentfield,   

As we enter our final two weeks of the 

term I would like to thank you all for 

your continued support. It was fantastic speaking to so many parents at our 

Celebration of Learning, whilst looking at the high quality work their 

children have produced throughout the term.  

This term, we had the highest number of parents and carers attend our 

parent consultations to discuss academic targets and the year ahead with 

their child’s teachers.  We have a busy two weeks ahead of us and I have 

given you all the key dates in this newsletter. Please note there has been a 

change in our INSET days and all children will return to school on 

TUESDAY JANUARY 3rd and not Wednesday 4th. I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish all our families celebrating a very Merry Christmas! 

Mrs Harmer  

We currently have vacancies for Parent 

Governors. Parents form part of the 

school Governing Board and support 

the headteacher in the strategic 

development of the school. You would 

be required to attend 3 meetings a term 

2 of which take place at 5.30 pm and 1 

Governor Morning (9.15-12.00). Ayan 

Ali and Rahim Yusuf are currently Parent Governors. If you are interested 

and would like to find out more about what’s 

involved please see Sam Matthews or Nicola 

Harmer. 

Please join us for Mince pies and a cup of tea on 

Friday 8.45 -9.30 before the Nativity starts.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Coffee Morning 

Find out more 

information about 

illnesses in school 

Wednesday 7th December 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Children can wear 

Christmas Jumpers 

Thursday 8th December 

 

Nativity 

(Nursery, Reception & Year 

1) 

Friday 8th December at 

9.30 

 

Achievement Assemblies 

(Invite Only) 

Monday 12th December 

 

Christmas Parties 

(Children can wear their 

own clothes) 

Thursday 15th December  

 

School Finishes 

Friday 16th December at 

1.30  

 

School Opens 

Tuesday 3rd January at 

8.35  
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